
Admissions 

Deadline  

The deadline for accepting 

a place in Junior Infants 

2025 is coming up next 

Friday 20th December.  

Dates for the 

Diary  

Please note the following 

dates in your diary: 

Wednesday 15th January 

- closing at 12:20pm for a 

Termly Staff Meeting              

Friday 7th February -  

closing at 12:20pm for 

Staff Training on new Bí 

Cineálta Procedures.   

Monday 3rd March - 

school closed for Primary 

Maths Curriculum Training 

 End of Term 1 

The School will 

finish up next Friday 20th  

December:              

11:30am All Bus Pick-Ups         

11:40am ARC, Junior In-

fants, 4th, 5th, 6th Classes   

11:50am Senior Infants, 

1st, 2nd, 3rd Classes       

We will reopen for Term 2 

on Monday 6th January.     

3rd Sunday of 

Advent  

It is the pink candle this 

Sunday, which symbolises 

Joy and the anticipation 

building for Christmas.  

Christmas   

Jumper Day  

We are really 

looking forward to our 

Christmas Jumper Day next 

Tuesday 17th December. All 

boys are asked to bring in €2 

on the day in aid of UNICEF. 

We are also planning a run/

walk around the track.  

Donate a       

Christmas Jumper 

On Monday we would        

welcome donations of any 

old, preloved Christmas 

Jumpers, which could be 

passed on to other boys in 

the school. All sizes welcome 

(including adult sizes). Boys 

are also welcome to buy a 

jumper for €1 on Monday if 

they find one that they like.  

Christmas              

Performances 

A special word of 

thanks to everyone who visit-

ed this week to see a Christ-

mas Performance. They boys 

were fantastic and we were 

delighted to meet and wel-

come so many  parents and 

Grandparents to the school.  

Christmas Raffle  

Lots of tickets 

were sold during the Christ-

mas Raffle, thank you for 

your support. The draw 

will take place next Tues-

day on our Christmas 

Jumper Day!  

SVP Christmas 

Food Hampers 

Our Food Hampers were 

collected this morning by 

the local St. Vincent de 

Paul. The response from 

parents was super, thank 

you for supporting our 

food drive.  

Visit to the        

Fire Station  

4th Class students were 

invited down to Portarling-

ton Fire Station this week. 

They really enjoyed the 

visit.  

12 Days of 

Christmas 

Attendance 

Thank you for supporting 

our 12 Days of Christmas 

Attendance Campaign. We 

were delighted to see the 

improvement in attend-

ance and punctuality over 

the last two weeks. We 

plan to continue our 

Attendance Awareness 

Campaign in the new year, 

keep up the good work!   
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Principal’s Weekly Bulletin 
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S A F E T Y  N O T I C E S :  

  A L L  P U P I L S  

M U S T  W E A R  

A  C O A T  T O  

S C H O O L  I N  

W I N T E R   

  S U P E R V I S I O N  

S T A R T S  A T  

8 : 2 0 A M    

  D R O P  A N D  

G O  I N  T H E  

M O R N I N G S   

  N O  P A R E N T S  

O N  S I T E  D U R -

I N G  Y A R D  

B R E A K S   

  A R R I V E  N O  

E A R L I E R  

T H A N  1 P M  

F O R  1 : 2 0 P M  

P I C K - U P .   

  B U S  B A Y S  

A R E  F O R  T H E  

B U S E S  O N L Y   

  S T A F F  C A R  

P A R K  I S  A   

R E S T R I C T E D   

A R E A   

  W E  A R E  A  

N U T - F R E E  

S C H O O L   

  A N Y  S A F E T Y  

O R  W E L F A R E        

C O N C E R N S     

C O N T A C T :  

S H E E L A G H  M U R P H Y  

( P R I N C I P A L  &  D L P )  

S T E P H E N  T E R R Y  

( D E P U T Y  P R I N C I P A L  

&  D D L P )   


